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Term Dates 
Term 5 – Monday 19th April – Friday 

28th May 2021 

Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday 

Term 6 – Monday 7th June – Friday 

16th July 2021 

Please note we break up a week 

before the primary school 

 

 

 

July Leavers 
Please encourage your 

children not to bring 

toys in to Pre-School 

in preparation for 

school where this is 

not allowed.  Thanks 

URGENT 
Changing Sessions – 

Autumn 2021 

Please speak/email Amanda if 

you wish to change or increase 

your child’s hours from 

September 2021.  We are 

already getting quite booked 

up and would obviously like to 

give our present children 

priority.  Thank you 

Mobile Phones 

Could we please ask parents 

not to use their mobile 

phones in the setting.  This is 

a legal requirement of the 

LEA.  Thank you. 

 

Medical, Health & Safety 

If a child is away with 

sickness or diarrhoea please do 

not return to Pre-School for at 

least 48 hours after the last 

episode. 

 

LUNCH BOXES – PLEASE NAME 

YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH BOX & 

DRINK BOTTLE and do not give your 

children any food with nuts in due to nut 

allergies. 

Thank you 

 

Now the weather is getting warmer we will be out in the garden as 

much as possible, please ensure you child brings in a sun hat and 

named sun cream and sensible shoes (please put sun cream on your 

child at home).  We are working on encouraging independence, pencil 

control and numbers in preparation for big school, please encourage 

your children at home to put coats on, shoes on/off etc. All your 

children are progressing really well but if you have any concerns or 

worries please speak to their key person. 

 

 

                       News from the Committee 

Pre-School is run by a Committee of parents and volunteers.  

Anyone who would be interested in joining the committee once 

things are back to some normality please speak to a member of 

staff. 

 

Please remember to 

wear a face mask 

when dropping off 

and picking up. 

Thank you 

Coronavirus 

If your child or a member of your 

family is showing any symptoms 

please let the Pre-School know asap.  

Please self-isolate in accordance with 

Government guidelines and arrange 

for a test.  Thank you. 
 

 

Please feel free to share any Wow 

moments your child does at home 

such as riding their bike, family 

trips etc. It would be lovely to 

receive any photos to share in 

their Learning Journey 

Future Events 
Leavers Party Friday 16th July  

3:30pm – 5pm 

Party tea with an entertainer and 

presentation 

Medical Information 

Please could you keep us updated of any 

changes in your child’s medical 

circumstances ie Asthma, inhalers etc.  

If your child is asthmatic please ensure 

we have a named inhaler on the 

premises.   Thank you 

 

If you child is absent 

from Pre-School due 

to illness or for 

holiday please could 

you phone us to let us 

know. Thank you. 

 

 

Start Time     
Please could you drop your child off 

in the morning at the time they are 

booked in for as this effects our 

staff to child ratios and is unfair on 

the parents who pay for an early 

start. 

Thank you 



 

 

 


